
The Saint Paul City Council will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday November 2, 2022, at 
3:30 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall – Court House, 15 West Kellogg 
Boulevard to consider the application of Pulte Homes of Minnesota for a final plat for Highland 
Bridge Rowhomes Fifth Addition on property located at 845-855 Woodlawn Avenue.  [ZF #22-
086-535]  In person testimony will be accepted.  There will also be an option to participate in the 
meeting and present live testimony online, per instructions included in the “public hearings” 
portion of the meeting agenda to be posted at https://stpaul.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.  More 
on City Council meeting protocol can be found at https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-
council#city-council-meetings 
 
Written public comment on public hearing items can be submitted to Contact-
Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us or addressed to: Office of the City Council, 310 City Hall, 15 Kellogg 
Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN 55102.  Call Kady Dadlez with any questions at 651-266-6619.   
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